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/ iMr. Robert W. Reid

Branch Chief - ~/
'h_j[. I 'Operating Reactors Branch #4
% Y''Division of Operating Reactors

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
NUREG-0737 Item II E.1.2
Emergency Feedwater System Upgrade

Dear Mr. Reid:

L letter dated March 3,1981, and verbal communication with Pete Erickson
of your staff on June 15, 1981, Florida Power Corporation committed to
supply a revised Reliability Analysis which addressed the concerns as stated
in your January 28, 1981 letter, by June 19, 1981. The attached five (5)
copies of the revised Reliability Analysis are herein submitted for your
review.
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Very truly yours,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION

pct 4.M-.

Dr. P. . Bay 1ard
Manager
Nuclear Support Services

Attachments
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